
What is it?

“Requires all private, state-regulated health plans, issued or renewed on or after January 1, 2015, that provide coverage for maternity care or services, to also provide a covered person with substantially equivalent coverage to permit the voluntary termination of a pregnancy.” –Washington State Legislature, 2014
Will it work?

	Maybe
	Maybe Not

	
	

	· It includes language that allegedly protects the  rights of conscience and religious freedom
	· It would force taxpayers that do not support or want anything to do with abortion to help fund them by requiring abortion to be available on everyone’s health plan.

	
	

	· It allows women that choose abortion to have the procedure covered 100% of the time in WA State. 
	· WA State has reinterpreted laws that allegedly protects the rights of conscience and religious freedom before, to force pharmacists to sell abortion-inducing drugs.


	What should we do?
WA State is already the most “abortion-friendly” state in the US.  Is it really necessary to violate federal laws and lose all funding for education, just to push the envelope a little further?  Contact you Representative and tell them TODAY.
	· By accepting federal funds through the ACA, WA State will be using federal funds to pay for health care. If every health insurance policy is required to cover abortion, then federal funds would be used for abortion in violation of federal law. The penalty for violating this law is the loss of all funding for education, healthcare and labor, which would be more than $6 billion per year.

	
	

	
	· Washington needs job creation. We need to create a climate where businesses want to come, create jobs, create opportunities, and build our economy. By telling every business that offers insurance with 15 or more employees that they must subsidize abortion, we tell every business owner and potential business owner that they must do business elsewhere if they do not wish to pay for abortion.
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